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SB 545  is a no brainer, the lowest of low hanging fruit for taking back some the trash 

that is filling up our oceans and landfills. Plastic is rarely recycled and is a scourge on 

the environment and our bodies. Paper is likely, sooner or later, to end up as litter, or 

in a landfill, turning slowly into methane to warm our planet. It is such an easy first 

step to give consumers the option to forego single use plastic or paper bags and 

containers for food and instead reuse a durable container. It would be a disgrace if 

this bill did not become law. 


